
 
 

Dear Hoover Families,  

Herbert Hoover Elementary School PTO would like to welcome you to a new school year. Our 
volunteer organization is made up of parents, teachers, administrators, and support staff who 
are all dedicated to the successful education of all students.  

The Hoover PTO works hard to help make the school year both enjoyable and exciting for 
students, teachers, and parents. We are here to help students and staff by providing support 
for educational and recreational needs; to promote open communication between 
administration, teachers, and parents/guardians and to encourage Hoover school spirit and 
pride. The PTO uses its resources, both manpower and monetary, to support the efforts of the 
staff and to provide learning and enrichment opportunities for our children.  

This year as we get back to a more normal school year, we are looking forward to meeting 
families, parents/guardians, and grandparents that would like to get involved with our PTO. 
Everything we do is based on volunteers and we are looking to you to help make a difference in 
the lives of our students.  

We encourage you to attend our General PTO meetings, which take place the second 
Thursday of the month, during September, November, January, March, and May. Attending 
these meetings, is a wonderful way to find out what is happening at our school from the PTO's 
perspective and to share new ideas. We have many exciting volunteer opportunities available 
such as: Trunk or Treat, Holiday Shop, book fair, and many others. We are happy to help you 
find something that suits you and your schedule.  

We look forward to partnering with you this school year!  

Sincerely,  

Sinead Doherty  
 


